Helen Gregory

From:

Sent: 28 December 2012 16:01
To: LDF

Subject: Draft Core Strategy

Dear Helen Gregory,

Thank you for your letter of 12ith November informing Ledsham Parish Council of proposed further
changes to the Selby District Council core strategy. The Parish Council has considered the changes and
has no comments to make on them.

Following on from the above could | ask that future correspondence to Ledsham PC is sent to the address
at the bottem of this e-mail and not to Mr B Bennett, School House, Holyrood Lane, Ledsham, L.eeds,
LS25 5LL.

Yours sincerely

Chris Pilkington
Clerk to Ledsham Parish Council
41 The Oval, Notton, Wakefiald, West Yorkshire, WF4 2NX
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